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LGIAsuper is going digital 
 
From 19 January 2019, we will communicate information about your account and LGIAsuper 
via digital channels where possible. 
 
This includes important notifications, links to your annual statement and other information 
that impacts your account. We will use your registered email address or mobile phone 
number to notify you when this type of information is available. 
 
The move to digital communications will be a gradual process. There may still be instances 
where we need to post communications to you. 
 
Update your personal details  
To update your personal email address or mobile phone number, please use the following 
methods: 

 Member online – lgiasuper.com.au/memberonline.  

 Phone: 1800 444 396 

 Email – info@lgiasuper.com.au  

 Post 

You can also use any of the methods above to let us know if you would prefer to receive 
communications about LGIAsuper and your account by post. Please do so by 18 January 
2019. 
 
From this date, we will produce general information, such as SuperNEWS and invitations to 
our super seminars, in a digital format only. If you have unsubscribed from receiving general 
communications but would like to subscribe once again, please let us know.  
 
LGIAsuper’s 2018 Annual Report  
To learn more about our performance, investment approach and governance, download the 
2017/18 LGIAsuper Annual Report from our website: lgiasuper.com.au/annualreport.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
Eleanor Noonan 
Chief Operating Officer 


